Andy Newkirk

From: Andy Newkirk

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 12:23 PM

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: FW: Public Comment Received- Housing Element 12/05/2023 City Council Meeting

From: Maureen McFadden <mcmpr101@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 11:34 AM

To: City Clerk Group < cityclerkgroup@cityofgoleta.org>

Subject: Housing element vote

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Honorable Mayor & City Council,

I want to emphasize to please keep the 100 ft setback to creeks.

Allow <u>no amendments</u> or <u>revisions</u> to the 100 feet the City Council established. It's so little to ask for the wildlife that has been there for many more years than we humans.

Please remember the birds, lizards, rabbits and other creatures big & little that depend on the creeks and the living canopy covering the creek sides or the mud banks for the swallows.

Appreciate the opportunity to be heard. As an Audubon member - local & national - I believe I speak for all who love nature in Goleta.

Thank you.

Maureen 'Mo' McFadden Rancho Goleta resident & wildlife advocate

945 Ward Drive 93111

Dancing across the ether to you from my iPhone.